
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Thursday, March 8, 2018 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Hot Dog with Potato Rounds 

 Ranch Turkey Burger  

 Salad Bar  

 Milk   

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Matthew Pierpaoli  

   Luka Tomich   

   

1. Attention Green Team, We will be meeting today.  Stop in and sign up for an Energy 

Carnival station. 

 

2. The PTO is hosting a Gurrie Restaurant Fundraiser today all day at Cheesies’s on 

LaGrange Road. 20% of sales will be donated to the Gurrie PTO. Stop in for lunch or 

dinner and stay to be social!  

 

3. PTO Bags Tournament  

The annual PTO Bags tournament is scheduled for Friday, March 16
th

 after school in 

the gym. Teams will consist of two people per team.  If you do not have a partner, the 

PTO will pair you up with another solo player the day of the event.  The cost is $10 

for each person.  Games will be played to 21 points.  Depending on how many teams 

enter the tournament, we will have a loser’s bracket and avoid a single-elimination 

tournament.  Please indicate the name of your partner on your permission slip.  Every 

student must have their own permission slip. Permission and information slips were 

passed out on Wednesday in advisory. You can also access these on the GMS 

website.  

Prizes:  1st Place: $50; 2nd Place: $25; 3rd Place: $10 

  

How to Sign-Up? 

You can turn in your permission slip with the appropriate fee in exchange for your 

ticket during your lunch period on Monday, March 12th, Tuesday March 13th and 

Wednesday, March 14th.  All forms must be received by Wednesday, March 

14th.  Absolutely no late entries will be accepted.  

 

4. Attention Adventurers! Gurrie's RPG Club will be meeting tomorrow, after school, 

until 4 P.M. in Ms. Vogg's room.  Please remember to bring your character sheets and 

chromebooks.  If you have any questions, please see Mr. Walsen or Mr. Schwartz for 

more information.  See you Friday! 

 



5. Reminder to all underwater robotics stem club members we are headed to the pool 

today for our last practice before Tuesday’s intermural. All members should be in 

attendance for this last practice before our school competition. Please see Mrs. Halper 

if you have any questions.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


